














































































































ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA 
M o n t r e a l  C e n t r e

The regular monthly meeting of the Montreal Centre of the 
Royal Astronomical Society of Canada will be held in:

The Macdonald Physics Building 
McGill University

on
Thursday, February 8, 1962 

at
8:15 p.m.

The program will consist of a demonstration entitled:
LET THERE BE LIGHT AND 

LET’S LOOK AT IT
This is a spectroscopic study of colour and the various 

ways in which it is percepted and affected. It has been arranged 
and will be carried out by Messrs. David Sands and Stephen Harrold. 
This is an expanded version of one of our Saturday night programs 
which proved so popular a short time ago. An interesting evening 
is assured.

Plan now to attend the TOWNSEND lecture on March 8, 1962.
This year the speaker will be the well-known Astronomer, Dr.
G. C. McVittie of the University of Illinois. His topic, "Some 
Recent Developments in Cosmology" should prove to be a highlight 
in the list of presentations in this series devoted to the memory 
of the benefactor of our Centre. You are especially invited 
to bring non-members with you. It should prove an ideal introduction 
to Astronomy for them.

W. J. Cullinan, Secretary 
Montreal Centre, RASC 
5009 King Edward Avenue 
Montreal 29, Quebec










































